May 7th, 2021

Dear Residents and Families,

Last year – for most all – Mother's Day was not like any other. Separation, virtual or phone visits only, anxiety over the unknown days ahead with COVID.

This year – the celebration can be celebrated EVER SO MUCH MORE!!

The Greatest Creators... My Mother by Jennifer Betts

With the greatest of care, You molded me brick by brick.

With the patience of a saint, You shaped me a little at a time.

With the creativity of an artist, You allowed my personality to shine.

To the greatest of mothers, Thank you for making me who I am.

Please enjoy time together if you are able to be here in person. If not – calls to the "moms" in our life are always cherished! Enjoy the spring days (weather permitting!) – and rejoice that we are in a much better place with the pandemic than where we were a year ago. We are not quite at the place where we could collectively celebrate with a Mother's Day Tea or Brunch – but the progress continues. Next year!

It has been another week with no cases. Testing continues for staff who have not been vaccinated. We are working with our pharmacy provider to soon be able to administer the vaccine to our new residents and staff. We continue to strongly encourage this – as this will be our way of opening up even more. You and your family members' vaccination status will play a big part in what we are able to do.

Current Visiting Hours – 9 AM to 7 PM Monday- Friday. 8 AM to 6 PM Saturday and Sunday. Please call if these times do not accommodate your family. We will make arrangements with you to ensure that you are screened and able to get in and out of the building.

All our communications from this past year can be found on our website at www.samaritancampus.com Updates are also available on our Campus Communications Hotline at 262-335-4599.

Stay healthy and Happy Mother's Day!

Mari Beth Borek, NHA
Mari Beth Borek
รัสท์ สาสาร์ เปลาสุดินตร เปลาสินตร เ

samaritancampus.com



